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VIA E-MAIL 	 October 20, 2015 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: 	OEB File No. EB-2015-0268 — Submissions of Planet Energy (Ontario) 
Corp. in respect of Proposed Amendments to the Electricity Retailer 
Code of Conduct, the Code of Conduct for Gas Marketers, the Retail 
Settlement Code and the Gas Distribution Access Rule 

We are counsel to Planet Energy (Ontario) Corp. ("Planet Energy"). 

On Planet Energy's behalf, we thank you for the opportunity to comment on 
the proposed code and rule amendments. Planet Energy supports the principles 
expressed in the proposed amendments. 

We note that the OEB-approved plain language materials that are 
contemplated in the proposed amendments are intended to be issued for comment 
separately in the near term. Planet Energy looks forward to reviewing those and 
commenting on them. 

Additionally, as noted in the Notice of Proposal, some of the proposed 
amendments are dependent upon legislative changes and, as such, changes to Bill 
112 or the regulations thereto, may affect the proposed code and rule amendments. 
As such, the Notice of Proposal confirms that the Board does not intend to finalize 
and implement its proposals until the legislative process, including the regulation-
making process, has run its course. 

Accordingly, we trust that Planet Energy and other stakeholders will be 
given due notice and time to comment on the proposed amendments to the codes 
and rules (including those presently proposed and under discussion) following the 
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passage of Bill 112 and any regulations thereto. Planet Energy looks forward to the 
opportunity to participate in this further process. 

Yours truly, 

Glenn Zacher 

/ dl 

cc: 	Nino Silvestri 
James Wilson 


